
April 6, 2020 
 
To companies and organizations requiring Keio University certificates 
 

Office of Student Services, Keio University 
 
 

Suspension of Issuance of Certificates at Keio University 
 

Due to the spread of Pneumonia Associated with the 2019 Novel Coronavirus (COVID-19), 
Keio University has decided to close university facilities and deny entrance to the campuses 
for the following period: 
 

Tuesday, April 7 ~ Monday, April 20 (tentative) 
*Above period may change depending on situations such 
as declaration of the state of emergency, or further 
spread of the pandemic. 

 
Keio students and alumni will not be able to obtain any certificates during the above period. 
 
The decision to suspend issuance of certificates came after careful consideration on the health 
and safety of our students and staffs. We would appreciate all considerations towards Keio 
students and alumni on any submission of university certificates. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Reference: 
[Important Notice] Pneumonia Associated with the 2019 Novel Coronavirus (COVID-19) 
https://www.keio.ac.jp/en/news/2020/Feb/5/48-67421/ 
 


